
BUSINESS STATEMENT

BUSINESS OF THE HOUSE

THE BUSINESS FOR NEXT WEEK WILL BE:

MONDAY 27 FEBRUARY ESTIMATES DAY (1ST ALLOTTED DAY).  THERE WILL BE A 
DEBATE ON FUTURE FLOOD PREVENTION FOLLOWED BY 

A DEBATE ON HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE

TUESDAY 28 
FEBRUARY

ESTIMATES DAY (2ND ALLOTTED DAY).  THERE WILL BE A 
DEBATE ON THE GOVERNMENT’S PRODUCTIVITY PLAN 
FOLLOWED BY

A DEBATE ON INTERGENERATIONAL FAIRNESS 

FURTHER DETAILS WILL BE GIVEN IN THE OFFICIAL 
REPORT.

AT 7.00PM THE HOUSE WILL BE ASKED TO APPROVE ALL 
OUTSTANDING ESTIMATES.

WEDNESDAY 1 MARCH PROCEEDINGS ON THE SUPPLY AND APPROPRIATION 
(ANTICIPATION AND ADJUSTMENTS) BILL 
 
FOLLOWED BY 

SECOND READING OF THE BUS SERVICES BILL [LORDS]

THURSDAY 2 MARCH DEBATE ON A MOTION RELATING TO INTERNATIONAL 
WOMEN’S DAY FOLLOWED BY 

GENERAL DEBATE ON WELSH AFFAIRS 

THE SUBJECTS FOR THESE DEBATES WERE DETERMINED 
BY THE BACKBENCH BUSINESS COMMITTEE 

FRIDAY 3 MARCH THE HOUSE WILL NOT BE SITTING 

THE PROVISIONAL BUSINESS FOR THE WEEK COMMENCING 6 MARCH WILL 
INCLUDE:

MONDAY 6 MARCH SECOND READING OF THE VEHICLE TECHNOLOGY AND 
AVIATION BILL
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BUSINESS STATEMENT

BUSINESS IN WESTMINSTER HALL 

I SHOULD ALSO LIKE TO INFORM THE HOUSE THAT THE BUSINESS IN WESTMINSTER 
HALL FOR 2, 6 AND 9 MARCH WILL BE:

 THURSDAY 2 MARCH DEBATE ON THE NINTH REPORT OF 
THE WORK AND PENSIONS 

COMMITTEE ON SUPPORT FOR THE 
BEREAVED

MONDAY 6 MARCH DEBATE ON AN E-PETITION 
RELATING TO HIGH HEELS AND 

WORKPLACE DRESS CODES 

THURSDAY 9 MARCH DEBATE ON THE SECOND REPORT OF 
THE SCOTTISH AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

ON DEMOGRAPHY OF SCOTLAND 
AND THE IMPLICATIONS FOR 

DEVOLUTION

 
 23 FEBRUARY 2017

Mr Speaker, in addition I should like to inform the House that, following 
discussion through the usual channels, the time usually allocated for Oral 
Parliamentary Questions to the Leader of the House that have previously taken 
place on a 6-weekly rota will now be used as additional time for questions to 
the Secretary of State for Culture, Media and Sport. A new questions rota is 
now available from the Vote Office.

Members should be reassured that I will continue to appear at the Despatch 
Box every Thursday morning at Business Questions and Members will be able 
to use this opportunity to ask questions they might have otherwise asked at 
Leader’s orals.
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